
 

 

 

To: Faculty, Staff, Families 
 
13 August 2020 CHASE COLLEGIATE SCHOOL ANNOUNCEMENT: 
 
Due to the global and local economic impact related to the current COVID-19 pandemic, together with 
other conditions that are not conducive to operating Chase Collegiate School in a financially sustainable 
manner, Chase Collegiate Education LLC and its Court-appointed Receiver regretfully announce the 
closure of the school and that there will be no classroom or online education provided for the 2020-2021 
school year. 
 
Administration offices will remain open to assist students and families with records, transcripts and 
tuition/deposit returns; and faculty/staff members with employment transition matters. Due to continued 
facility restrictions relating to COVID-19, the campus will remain closed.  Please 
email communications@chasemail.org or telephone the school 203.236.9500 to schedule an appointment 
as needed in compliance with government guidelines.   
 

Many thanks are due to the countless and loyal students, faculty, staff, families, alumni and others who 

have supported Chase Collegiate School, formerly St. Margaret’s – McTernan School, and its predecessors 

St. Margaret’s School for Girls and The McTernan School for Boys, since its origin as the Collegiate School 

for Girls founded in 1865. 
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